
 

 

 

 
 
 

February 29th, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In order to benefit your child in reading, I have decided to run a free after-school 
reading for pleasure club. This will help to benefit them to close the gaps in your child’s 
learning and help them to see themselves as a reader. I strongly believe that he/she 
will benefit from attending these sessions. 
 
The sessions will run for 6 weeks on Wednesdays from 3.20pm – 4.05pm school 
commencing March 6th  2024. Children signed up will be collected from class and you 
will be able to collected them from the office at 4.05pm.  
 
Kindly indicate if you would like your child to attend these lessons by completing the 
permission slip below and returning to the School Office before 5th March 2024. 
   
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Dougan. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I hereby give permission for ………………………………………….. to join free 
reading for pleasure sessions every Wednesday from 6th March to 24th April 2024.   
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………. (Print Name) 
 
Contact number: ………………………………. 
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